
Jacksonville School of Bridge Meeting of Incoming Board 
December 21, 2016 

 
The meeting was called to order at 3:35 P.M. by President Nancy Stein 
 
Board Members Present:   Jeri Hogan, Nancy Whitmire, Jeanne Harlan, Leyse Lowry, Dane Margol, Richard Streeter, Burt O’Dell, 
Nancy Stein, Mark Franzoni, and Keith White.   Quorum:  Yes.  Absent:  Anne Landry 
 
Election of Officers:  Burt O’Dell, President; Richard Streeter, Vice President; Nancy Whitmire, Secretary; Mark Franzoni, 
Treasurer. 
 

 
New Business:  
 
The following was discussed: 
 
Burt O’Dell would like to know who chairs all events for JSOB. 
 
Nancy Stein and Jeri Hogan will work on promoting and publicity for events at the club. 
 
Burt O’Dell discussed how bracketed Swiss teams every day at Regional Tournaments brings in more players. 
 
JSOB needs friendly 0-20 games at Chat Bridge and our sectional tournament.  This will be looked into for May and October 
tournaments as it is too late for February.  ACBL requires advance advertising.  February, 2017 tournament is already being 
advertised. 
   
Next meeting Wednesday, January 18, 2017 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:00 PM             
Submitted by Jeanne Harlan, Secretary 
 
Approved December 23, 2016 

 


